
Highlights from the Michigan State USBC  

Women’s Bowling Association State Meeting  

 

 

The final meeting of the Michigan State USBC WBA was held in 

Frankenmuth, Michigan on June 8 and 9, 2018.  

 

On Friday night there was a delegates and invited guests party 

where we were treated to a show by Re-Creation, a musical group 

who performs at VA hospitals and state veterans homes.  Earlier in 

the day there was a “garage” sale of  WBA logo items and also 

some handmade items that raffle tickets could be purchased for, 

with drawings taking place later at the party.  All proceeds, which 

totaled over $1000, were donated to the BVL. 

 

On Saturday, the annual meeting opened with the memorial service 

to recognize deceased Michigan USBC members from the previous 

year. 

 

Due to the upcoming merger into the new Michigan State USBC 

there were no elections or proposals to be voted on. 

 

Speakers from the Michigan State USBC BA, Youth, Mixed 

Tournament, and Seniors Tournament gave updates on each of 

their areas.  Ann Block reported on the results from the Michigan 

Queens Tournament and Martha Boron reported on the Mid-West 

Tournament and informed us that 2019 tournament will be held in 

Battle Creek.  Information on the tournament results can be found 

on each of these group’s websites. 

 

Mark Martin from the Metro Detroit USBC led an informational 

session on the new bowling ball changes which will take effect on 

August 1, 2020.  Information on these changes can be found on 

bowl.com. 

 



There was no old business and the meeting was adjourned with the 

dissolution of the Michigan State USBC Women’s Bowling 

Association. 

 

 

 

 

 


